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To Our Customers 

 

Exclusions to Marking Change Notice Issued on March 2022 

Compliance with UKCA Marking  

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude for your continued support and promotion  

of our products. 

The products listed below will be changed as described below. 

 Thank you for your understanding. 

Best regards 

 

Record 

1.Target Models Series 

LED Work Light：CLA□/CLE□/CLK□/CLN□/CWA□/CWK□ 

 

2. Reason for Exclusion 

 Products sold in the UK will need to comply with the UKCA marking from January 2023.  

 Since the March 2022 announcement, we began working on the changes to display the  

UKCA mark on the target products.  However, in August 2022, the UKCA marking  

standards partially changed, and since we are unable to confirm conformity to the new  

standards at this time, we will exclude certain products from the UKCA marking  

compliance. 

 

3.Others 

(1) The March 2022 notice, titled “UKCA marking and WEEE Command compliant model  

implementation,” can be found in the News section of the homepage as a PDF. 

(2) Models we cannot confirm compliance at this time will be excluded from the “UKCA  

WEEE Compliant Model List” PDF file, which is listed in the same news item along  

with the March 2022 notice. 

 

END 


